COUNTY AND DISTRICT CLERK
GARZA COUNTY
Office (806) 495-4430 + FAX (806) 495-4431

P. O. Box 366
August 3, 2021 POST, TEXAS 79356

RE: RENEWAL OF REGISTERED MARKS AND BRANDS; August 31, 2021 through February 28, 2022

Our records reflect that you have a mark or brand registered in Garza County, Texas. Current marks and brands
will expire on August 30, 2021.

Starting August 31, 2021 the Clerk’s office will begin the renewal process of the recording of marks and brands.
You will have until February 28, 2022 to renew your registration. Marks, brands and tattoos must be renewed within the
registration period regardless of the date it was originally registered.

On March 1, 2022, any brand that is not renewed becomes “void” and the person/business forfeits legal rights
to that brand.

The recording fee for a mark or brand is $26.00 per type of animal (species) at the time of the initial filing.
Additional locations are $5.00 per location on the animal. (Example: “c” on left hip would be $26.00. Add a “c” on the
left rib and the right thigh, when filed at the same time, the total would be $36.00.)

If additional mark and brand locations are filed after the initial filing, the same fees apply.
Each type of animal (species) requires a separate application with associated recording fees.

If possible, please register your mark or brand in person at the clerk’s office. If not able to appear in person, you
may use the appropriate application to be signed and acknowledged before a Notary Public. Both applications for either
way are at www.GarzaCounty.net or you can get them at the Clerk’s office.

If you have brands registered in other counties in the State of Texas, it will be necessary for you to contact the
office of the county clerk of those counties and renew your registration there as well.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Jim Plummer
District and County Clerk

By Deputy Clerk

Carla Sanchez




